
 

 

  
  
  
 
 

August 27, 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Kelvin Students: 
 
You will receive a school messenger email today with a link and instructions on how to access the 
timetable for viewing and printing. Every effort has been made to assign students to their chosen option 
courses, however, due to timetable conflicts or limited space, some may be placed in alternate options. 
 
For students who want to inquire about course changes please see the following process. Given the large 
Grade 9 enrollment, course change requests cannot be accommodated. Grade 10 – 12 students can book 

meetings using this link: https://schoolinterviews.ca/code/92u5m  
 

• Virtually | August 27, 28, 29th  and September 2nd from 9:30 am – 3:00 pm 
• In Person | September 3 – 11th from 9:30 – 3:00 pm  

 

 
 
Thank you,  
 
Kelvin Guidance 
 

GRADE  NOTES 
Grade 9 NO Class Changes can be made 
Grade 10 Changes are made with YOUR ASSIGNED Guidance Counsellor 
Grade 11 Changes can be made with ANY Guidance Counsellor 
Grade 12 Changes are made with YOUR ASSIGNED Guidance Counsellor 

https://schoolinterviews.ca/code/92u5m

